
Dates for the Diary
Tues 1st September – Staff inset day
Wed. 2nd September – Back to school
Thur 22nd Oct – Last day - HALF TERM 1 week
Friday 23rd Oct. – Staff inset day
Mon 2nd Nov. – Back to school
Fri 18th Dec. – Last day of term for Christmas
Mon 4th Jan – Staff inset day
Tues 5th Jan – Back to school
Fri 12th Feb. – Last day of term HALF TERM 1 week
Mon 22nd Feb – Back to school
Thur 1st Apr – Last day of term for Easter
Mon 19th Apr – Staff inset day
Tuesday 20th April – Back to school

Parent Survey
Thank you so much for all your 
feeback. It is been a very different 
start to the new term and we thank 
you for your understanding and 
flexibility throughout all the 
adjustments.  We will take 
on board any ideas you have given. 

Toast
Remember our new way to pay for 
playtime toast: £1 in an envelope, 
with your child’s name on, 
every Monday.

Lunch – Next week, as voted 
by the children, hot lunches will 
be……
Tuesday 6th October 
pizza and wedges
Wednesday 7th October 
Sausage, mash & beans
Thursday 8th October 
fish fingers, chips 
and peas

There will not be a choice of 
sandwiches on these days.  So your 
child can choose the hot meal or 
bring their own lunchbox on the 
day.  We are hoping to move 
towards offering choices as soon 
as we can.

Celebration Worship
Well done to the Ladybirds, who earned the most points 
for silver and gold behaviour and learning.  
Happy Birthday to those children 
celebrating this week!
!
The link to Celebration Worship will 
be available on the ptfa facebook
and Showbie page as soon as it is
available – thank you for your patience.

Hand Sanitiser – please make 
sure your child has their own 
sanitiser bottle in school.  We 
will send empty bottles home, 
so you know they need 
replacing. Thank you

October 2nd 2020

 

office@st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk
Tel- 01889 228730
www.st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk
Head Teacher – Mrs Jo Moult

Harvest 
On Friday 9th

October we will 
be celebrating Harvest all day 
in school.  Each class will be 
enjoying Harvest activities.  
To continue our kindness in the 
community, we would like to 
donate food packets and tins to 
our local food banks, to help 
those families who need it. 

You are invited to bring a 
packet/tin food donation and 
leave it in the box by the gate 
on Friday 9th October as you 
drop your children off.  It will 
be sanitised and kept safe over 
the weekend, then shared with 
the local foodbanks.
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